
Online Registration Required: 

New York
Safe Boating

Saturday, June 7,
8:00am-4:30pm

Hoag Library, Albion, NY

Or scan the QR Code!

8-Hour Course

In 2024, all operators of motorized vessels born on or after
January 1, 1978 need to carry a safe boating certificate while

operating. Starting January 1, 2025, a safety certificate will be
required of all operators, regardless of age.

https://parks.ny.gov/boating/education.aspx

https://www.register-ed.com/events/view/198044

